Dear Principals,

Faculty members in the SAU 70 schools are invited to submit proposals for new projects that will take place during the 2018-2019 school year. The current funding priority is for new and innovative projects that require ‘seed money’ to get started.  Teachers are encouraged to think of creative ways to enrich their curriculum and bring those requests to The Friends for funding consideration.  Please note that it is expected the Principal fully supports and approves the idea of the project before submitting the proposal.  The Friends will fund a hardware or software request if it is an unusual circumstance or is an integral part of a new project.  Individual enrichment grants will not be funded.  Grants typically range from several hundred dollars to several thousand.  See the attached guideline sheet for more information.
Founded in 1961 by a group of citizens, including former Dartmouth President John Kemeny, The Friends have made around $500,000 available to the schools for diverse programs and projects.  Contributions to The Friends are received in response to an annual appeal in the Fall. 
Proposals should be received by Friends of Hanover Norwich Schools at fhns1961@gmail.com on Monday, February 25th. The presentations for these proposals will be held on, Monday, March 4th starting at 7:00 pm at the Ray School.
Enclosed please find an application form and a project evaluation form.

Best wishes,

Amy Pattison, Co-Chair 
Michele Sacerdote, Co-Chair
The Friends of the Hanover/Norwich Schools

